
Oklahoma Blue Cross Blue Shield Now Requiring 
NDC Numbers-Professional Claims Only 
 
Date: 4/1/2014 
  
As of Dec 1, 2013, OKBC began requiring the use of National Drug Codes (NDC's) and related information. 
NDC information not present on claims will result in the following EOB/ERA claim denial. 
 
 828-NDC Code required 
 
Beginning 4/1/2014, Infinedi implemented an upfront edit for the following CPT and HCPCS code ranges 
90281-90399, 90476-90749, J0100-J8999, Q0138-Q0181, Q2004-Q2052 and Q4074-Q4082. Claims 
received with these codes will be rejected by Infinedi if no NDC number is present on the claim. 
 
Provider Action: 
Please make sure you send your claims with NDC numbers to avoid rejections and reimbursement delays.  
See the Billing FAQ's for configuration information for the NDC's on your claim. 

For the payer's full impact statement, please visit the links provided. 

NDC Billing Guidelines 

NDC OKBCBS FAQ 

OKBCBS Provider News 

 

 

 

http://www.accessdata.fda.gov/scripts/cder/ndc/default.cfm
http://www.bcbsok.com/pdf/ndc_billing_guidelines.pdf
http://www.bcbsok.com/pdf/ndc_billing_faq.pdf
http://www.bcbsok.com/provider/news/2013/ndc_pricing.html

